
West Berkshire and Wokingham receive
extra money to tackle potholes

Today the government has announced an extra £467,317 for West Berkshire to
deal with road damage, and £282,055 for Wokingham Borough. This is welcome
and I look forward to early use of this money by the Councils, as there are
plenty of potholes in need of tarmac. I had raised this with Ministers during
the bad weather.
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